
 

 

 

City of Evanston 
Main Street Streetscape Improvements Phase I Study 

Maple Avenue to Hinman Avenue 

_____________________________________________________________ 

The City of Evanston invites all persons interested in the project to attend a Public Meeting 

concerning the Phase I Study for the proposed streetscape improvements of Main Street 

from Maple Avenue to Hinman Avenue. The meeting is scheduled for the following date: 

 

Date:   Wednesday, May 15, 2019 

Time:   7:00 PM to 9:00 PM 

Location:  910 Forest Avenue, Lincoln Elementary School 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to present the existing conditions, the transportation needs, 

a description of the proposed improvement alternatives, and solicit input from the public. 

The meeting will include informational exhibit display boards and a 30- minute project 

presentation will provided at 7:30 PM. The presentation will include a general overview of 

the study that is evaluating safety and streetscaping improvements along the corridor.  

Representatives from the City of Evanston and Patrick Engineering will be present to 

provide information, answer questions, and receive input.  

 

The City has retained Patrick Engineering, Inc., to complete the engineering study.  Written 
comments regarding the project may be completed and submitted at the public meeting or  

mailed to Mr. Steve Lynch, PE, Project Manager, Patrick Engineering, 55 E. Monroe Street 
Chicago, IL 60603, no later than May 29, 2019, for them to be included as part of the 
official record of this public meeting. Alternatively, Mr. Lynch can be contacted via email at  

slynch@patrickco.com or by calling (312) 201-7951.  Questions about the project in 
general should be directed to Rajeev Dahal, Senior Project Manager, at 3-1-1 or (847) 448-
4311.  
  
 
The meeting location is accessible to persons with a disability. Persons with a disability 

planning to attend this meeting or those that need special accommodations should notify 

Mr. Lynch by May 10, 2019.  
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